 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1PUBLIC HEARING
ORDINANCE 2019-424
Notice is hereby given that Roosevelt City Council will be conducting a public hearing to receive specific comments on Ordinance 2019-424, an ordinance rezoning property currently zoned Commercial to R-1-10.  The location of the property is 751 West 1000 South.
Compliance with the Americans With Disability Act.  Individuals needing special accommodations during these hearings should notify Carolyn Wilcken, 722-5001.  The hearing will begin at 5:40 p.m. on Tuesday, January 15, 2019.  Further information can be obtained by contacting Carolyn Wilcken at 722-5001.  The public is invited and encouraged to attend.

      /s/ Carolyn Wilcken                      
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